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Top DEP Stories 
 
Pennlive: The Wolf Administration must get serious about environmental justice 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2022/01/the-wolf-administration-must-get-serious-about-
environmental-justice-opinion.html 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: 2400 more stream miles impaired than two years ago 
https://www.inquirer.com/news/pennsylvania-philadelphia-streams-impaired-pollution-dep-
20220119.html 
 
Pennlive: State finds almost 2,500 more miles of polluted streams in report update 
https://www.pennlive.com/life/2022/01/state-finds-almost-2500-more-miles-of-polluted-streams-in-
report-update.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Lancaster County leads state in most miles of impaired streams: draft report 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/lancaster-county-leads-state-in-most-miles-of-impaired-
streams-draft-report/article 464eca9a-788b-11ec-87a3-a35cca482507.html 
 
Lancaster Farming: State finds almost 2,500 more miles of polluted streams in report update 
https://www.lancasterfarming.com/news/associated press/state-finds-almost-2-500-more-miles-of-
polluted-streams-in-report-update/article 5a5a2161-e82d-5e71-9618-d17b3508eb4c.html 
 
Mentions 
 
Gant News: Lawrence Twp. discusses tick study in township park 
https://gantnews.com/2022/01/19/lawrence-twp-hears-fire-police-request-for-suv/  
 
Lancaster Farming: Pennsylvania Game Commission Testing Deer for Presence of ‘Forever Chemicals’ 
https://www.lancasterfarming.com/news/main edition/pennsylvania-game-commission-testing-deer-
for-presence-of-forever-chemicals/article 55cc60d2-7489-11ec-b967-873d76651eaf.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Gas impact fee collections set to come roaring back  
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/01/18/pennsylvania-natural-gas-impact-fee.html  
 
Tribune-Review: Olympus Energy gas well in Washington Township on hold as more discussions to be 
scheduled 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/olympus-energy-gas-well-in-washington-twp-on-hold-
as-more-discussions-to-be-scheduled/ 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Residents air concerns on proposed mine  
https://www.tribdem.com/residents-air-concerns-on-proposed-mine/article 31347c02-78c9-11ec-
a70d-b7d9c04aef85.html 
 
PFAS 
 
WHYY: Pennsylvania testing deer in Bucks County for PFAS 



https://whyy.org/articles/pennsylvania-testing-deer-in-bucks-county-for-pfas/ 
 
Climate Change 
 
Bradford Era: Climate change makes the future of Nordic skiing uncertain 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/climate-change-makes-the-future-of-nordic-skiing-
uncertain/article 43b0e84d-aa57-57e7-b055-3781f5ca8b60.html 
 
Lancaster Farming: Be Ready to Change: Climate and Farming 
https://www.lancasterfarming.com/news/main edition/be-ready-to-change-climate-and-farming-
opinion/article e7d784d8-753e-11ec-b005-ff820afdf9de.html 
 
ABC27: 2021 6th hottest year globally, 4th hottest for Pa. — what this means 
https://www.abc27.com/news/environment/hottestyearglobally/ 
 
Ohio River Valley Institute: Carbon Capture, Use, and Sequestration Would Decarbonize the Electric 
System…in the Worst Possible Way  
https://ohiorivervalleyinstitute.org/ccus-report/  
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Chester County Daily Local: Crebilly Farm on market for $34 million; Natural Lands hoping to buy and 
prevent development 
https://www.dailylocal.com/2022/01/17/crebilly-farm-on-market-for-34-million-natural-lands-hoping-
to-buy-and-prevent-development/ 
 
Chester County Daily Local: Possible Chester County bridge projects 
https://www.dailylocal.com/2022/01/18/possible-chester-county-bridge-projects-2/ 
 
Bradford Era: DCNR names new manager for Chapman State Park 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/dcnr-names-new-manager-for-chapman-state-
park/article 5fe73ba1-1e5c-51cf-8992-7adc7c16d628.html 
 
Times Observer: Allegheny National Forest opens some trails for use 
https://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2022/01/allegheny-national-forest-opens-some-
trails-for-use/ 
 
WJET-TV: Allegheny National Forest to open select ATV trails for winter use on January 19th 
https://www.yourerie.com/news/local-news/allegheny-national-forest-to-open-select-atv-trails-for-
winter-use-on-january-19th/ 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Boating season to be postponed as dam project continues 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/boating-season-to-be-postponed-as-dam-project-
continues/article 2f75c36e-789a-11ec-8bce-f75a83e2a993.html  
 
Shamokin News-Item: Opposers of rails to trails system cite security, land ownership concerns 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/local/opposers-of-rails-to-trails-system-cite-security-land-ownership-
concerns/article 65545428-d948-57b6-a5a8-a29aa662c884.html  



 
Clearfield Progress-News: Camping, boating rates on the rise at Curwensville Lake 
https://www.theprogressnews.com/progress news/camping-boating-rates-on-the-rise-at-curwensville-
lake/article f5e2685c-8282-51f8-ac4c-9108221f89fc.html  
 
Clearfield Progress-News: Friends of Black Moshannon State Park receives $5,000 Healing the Planet 
grant  
https://www.theprogressnews.com/news/environment/friends-of-black-moshannon-state-park-
receives-5-000-healing-the-planet-grant/article 3245c68e-b246-544c-a743-06157d96c645.html  
 
Penn State News: Post-fire forest recovery tools developed 
https://www.psu.edu/news/research/story/post-fire-forest-recovery-tools-developed/ 
 
FOX43: Lancaster County Environmental Center holds educational events throughout the winter months 
https://www.fox43.com/article/news/local/lancaster-county/lancaster-county-environmental-center-
educational-events/521-a883c27a-4d9a-488b-986c-5feac95c16ef 
 
The Guardian: Expanding national parks not enough to protect nature, say scientists  
https://www.theguardian.com/environment/2022/jan/19/expanding-national-parks-not-enough-to-
protect-nature-say-scientists-aoe  
 
Energy 
 
WTAJ: Saxton officials voicing concerns over planned power outage 
https://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/local-news/saxton-officials-voicing-concerns-over-planned-
power-outage/ 
 
KDKA: Shopping Around For Better Rates On Utilities 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2022/01/19/shopping-around-for-better-rates-on-utilities/ 
 
KDKA: Rising Cost Of Natural Gas Could Impact Your Heating Bill  
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2022/01/18/rising-cost-of-natural-gas-could-impact-your-heating-bill/ 
 
New Pittsburgh Courier: Try these energy saving upgrades for your home 
https://newpittsburghcourier.com/2022/01/18/try-these-energy-saving-upgrades-for-your-home/ 
 
Environmental Cleanup & Brownfields 
 
Shamokin News Item: Roughton: Purchasing blighted properties would be misguided 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/local/roughton-purchasing-blighted-properties-would-be-
misguided/article d8a026ed-e8bd-52e7-bc34-a5b318f5e549.html  
 
Oil and Gas 
 
Bradford Era: Gas prices lower in Pa. 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/gas-prices-lower-in-pa/article d7f68939-3dac-538a-98ec-
83158fd24324.html 
 



exploreVenango: Gas Prices Lower in PA; Crude Prices Up and Down 
https://explorevenango.com/aaa-gas-prices-lower-in-pa-crude-prices-up-and-down-2/ 
 
Clearfield Progress-News: Gas prices hold steady, but pain at the pump expected in 4-6 weeks 
https://www.theprogressnews.com/news/local/gas-prices-hold-steady-but-pain-at-the-pump-expected-
in-4-6-weeks/article 77690347-0c66-5d86-8fbb-02cd4eeb629f.html  
 
Gant News: Pennsylvania weekly gas price update 
https://gantnews.com/2022/01/18/pennsylvania-weekly-gas-price-update-30/  
 
Tribune-Review: Letter to the editor: Vaccines and gas prices  
https://triblive.com/opinion/letter-to-the-editor-vaccines-and-gas-prices/  
 
Post-Gazette: Marcellus Shale impact fees projected to rebound after pandemic slump 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2022/01/19/marcellus-shale-impact-fees-
Pennsylvania-natural-gas-price-covid-19-pandemic/stories/202201180132 
 
Radiation Protection 
 
Record Argus: Winter weather delays ‘super load’ 
https://www.recordargusnews.com/articles/report-winter-weather-delays-super-load/ 
 
WICU-TV: Slow-Moving Superload Set to Move through Northwest Region Delayed Due to Weather 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/45675375/slowmoving-superload-set-to-move-through-
northwest-region-delayed-due-to-weather 
 
Waste 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Carlisle borough council approves leaf vacuum purchase 
https://cumberlink.com/news/local/communities/carlisle/carlisle-borough-council-approves-leaf-
vacuum-purchase/article 8ffa5f51-87c2-5e32-a82a-96b43cee9e2d.html 
 
Water 
 
Citizens’ Voice: Flood authority tables vote on agreement to take over maintenance of Duryea levee 
system 
https://www.citizensvoice.com/news/flood-authority-tables-vote-on-agreement-to-take-over-
maintenance-of-duryea-levee-system/article 64e10481-3cd0-5c02-8e5c-dc083581c501.html 
 
Butler Eagle: Butler Township Commissioners enter confidentiality agreement with PAWC 
https://www.butlereagle.com/20220118/butler-township-commissioners-enter-confidentiality-
agreement-with-pawc/ 
 
Clearfield Progress-News: Conservation District announces Dirt, Gravel, and Low-Volume Road grants 
https://www.theprogressnews.com/progress news/conservation-district-announces-dirt-gravel-and-
low-volume-road-grants/article 13ee832d-9a1b-54b0-8beb-9963b05f0e22.html  
 



Lancaster Newspapers: Streamside erosion, pollution in Lancaster County targeted by Franklin & 
Marshall professors 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/streamside-erosion-pollution-in-lancaster-county-targeted-by-
franklin-marshall-professors/article 2ab4555e-757d-11ec-add0-abdf6dc7229c.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: West branch of the Little Conestoga Creek to get some TLC by F&M professors 
[photos] 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/west-branch-of-the-little-conestoga-creek-to-get-some-tlc-by-f-
m-professors/collection 03d55236-5c4f-11ec-bd78-4b7ed266db16.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Part of 7th Street in Sharpsburg closing for sewer relocation work through February  
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/transportation/2022/01/18/Sharpsburg-7th-seventh-Street-
closed-sewer-relocation-Ravine-Street/stories/202201180105  
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Pennlive: Warehouse development on farmland does more harm than good 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2022/01/warehouse-development-on-farmland-does-more-harm-
than-good-opinion.html 
 
Reading Eagle: Proposed workforce training program aimed at conserving natural resources in Reading 
https://www.readingeagle.com/2022/01/19/workforce-training-program-reading/ 
 
WJAC: Crews continue cleanup of after train derailment in Indiana County  
https://wjactv.com/news/local/crews-continue-cleanup-of-after-train-derailment-in-indiana-county 
 
Observer-Reporter: North Belle Vernon accident closes I-70 in both directions 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/north-belle-vernon-accident-closes-i-70-in-both-
directions/article dd62eb36-787d-11ec-82b8-9b9b22f5e68d.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Tribune-Review: Letter to the editor: More to come in Churchill after Amazon approval 
https://triblive.com/opinion/letter-to-the-editor-more-to-come-in-churchill-after-amazon-approval/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Fox Chapel councilwoman Mandy Steele conquers coal tar, now wants a shot at state 
House 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/politics-state/2022/01/18/Fox-Chapel-councilwoman-conquers-
coal-tar-now-wants-a-shot-at-state-House/stories/202201180136 


